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Principal: Mrs. J. Cox

“Together may be give our children the roots to grow and the wings to fly”.
~ Author Unknown
September 7, 2022
Hello Faraday Families,

We hope that your summer days were well spent in good health, and filled with joy. We are all very excited to
welcome our students back to Faraday School for the 2022-2023 school year. To our new families joining us
for the first time, a special welcome to you. Faraday School is a special place for learning and a beautiful
community we all feel fortunate to serve.

We would like to welcome our new teacher; Ms. Vanessa Lylyk who will be teaching grade 2 in room 8. We
would also like to welcome back Ms. Poppy who will be with us on a term again this year teaching our morning
Nursery/Kindergarten class.

We are planning a very causal come and go Meet the Staff on Sept.15th from 3:30-5:00. Please join us to visit
the school, and your children’s teachers. We look forward to seeing you then!

On Sept.21st from 10:30-11:30 we are having our Welcome to Kindergarten session in room 4 where all N/K
students and their families are invited to attend. Please see Ms. Poppy for more information.

Student fees should be paid to your child’s teacher. These fees help to cover costs of school supplies, and
activities and field trip costs for the school year. Please ensure that these fees are paid for each of your
children by Friday, Sept.9th. We will continue to use Safe Arrival. Please be sure to call the Safe Arrival number
at 1-855-278-4513 to report your child’s absence should they be away from school. Good attendance is the
key to success, and all students are expected to be in school unless they are sick or have an appointment.
Please let your child’s teacher know when your son or daughter will be away.

Please note that there is no school on Monday, Sept.19th and 30th. The 19th is a PD day and the 30th is The
National Day for Truth and Reconciliation.

Please reach out if you have any questions. On behalf of the entire Faraday school team, we look forward to a
wonderful school year ahead!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Jennifer Cox, Principal
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